
 

 

 

 

 

 
Extraordinary Information 
 
We would like to inform our shareholders that in the annual general meeting announcement published on 
27.03.2025, the record date of the shareholders’ identification is correctly 17.04.2025. The published 
announcement has been corrected accordingly. 

 
Budapest Stock Exchange Plc. 


